
The date: 2/27/2024 
The week number: 9 
The walk number: 1753 
The weather: 59 F; partly cloudy 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, Chris Moreno, 

Chip O’Connor, Marsha Hirano-Nakanishi, Sharon Styler 
  
The birds (31) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

1 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.62 

5  Bushtit 1 

8 American Crow 0.88 

7 Mourning Dove 0.75 

3 House Finch 0.88 

1 Lesser  Goldfinch 0.88 

1 Cooper’s Hawk 0.38 

1 Red-shouldered Hawk 0. 

1 Red-tailed Hawk 0.38 

2 Anna’s Hummingbird 0.88 

2 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.50 

8 Dark-eyed Junco 1 

3 Ruby-crowned Kinglet 1 

4 Northern Mockingbird 0.75 

3 Black Phoebe 1 

16 Band-tailed Pigeon 1 

4 Common Raven 1 

1 American Robin 0.50 

4 House Sparrow 0.50 

5 White-crowned Sparrow 0.25 

1 European Starling 0.12 

4 California Towhee 0.75 

26 Turkey Vulture 0 

1 Black-throated_Gray Warbler 0 

2 Orange-crowned Warbler 0.38 

2 Townsend’s Warbler 0.12 

16 Yellow-rumped Warbler 1 

6 Cedar Waxwing 0.38 

4 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

2 Nuttall’s Woodpecker 0.12 

2 Bewick’s Wren 0.25 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 14:03 
 
Oops, we did it again! To quote a line from a famous song. Well, not quite. We only tied the 
record for the week with 31. The prediction was for only 23.2 birds so we blew that out of the 
water. We give all the credit to Chris’ sister Sharon, who came along on the walk for the first 
time. We often have good luck when a new walker appears. The highlight bird was the Black-



throated Gray Warbler seen at the end of the walk by the turtle pond. We haven’t seen one of 
those this season. We also got 6 Cedar Waxwings, another bird not showing up very often this 
season. Exceptional walk! 
 
Alan,  
3/1/2024 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


